
 
 

 

 

Apple Creek Snow Ryders 

Meeting Minutes 

February 23, 2016 

 

Present: 

Mike Merbach, President; Jeff Lamers, Vice President; Keith Lanser, 

Treasurer; Amanda Schabo, Secretary; Adam Van Camp, Trail Boss; 

Marty Evers, Greg Stingle, Al Reis, Dan Merbach– Board Members 

  

Next meeting: March 22nd,  7:30 pm, Town of Center Town Hall 

  

I. Announcements 

- Introductions and welcoming of new members.   
- January’s Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved” 
- Treasurers’ Report – was given and “Marked and Filed for Audit” 

 
II. Discussion  

- Trails were open for about 3 weeks.  Trails were in great shape as long as we had the 
cold weather and snow. 

- We had some members participate in the annual MS ride this year.  They helped in 
raising over $300,000 for the foundation.  Anyone interested in riding next year, please 
contact Tom Berg.  Our members raised $10,000.  Thank you to all! 

- Thank you to Jerry Ebben for hosting this year’s chili dump. 
- 2016 ACSR scholarships are available.  They must be turned in by the March meeting.   
- Our 2016 Annual Raffle will be Tuesday, October 25

th
 at JJ Maloney’s.  Doors with open 

at 6 pm.  Anyone with any suggestions for this year’s raffle should contact Lisa or 
Amanda. 

- Landowner appreciation hams have been ordered.  Distribution will be March 22
nd

, 
so please plan on attending that meeting if you are in charge of marking sections 
of trails. 

- The AWSC Spring Convention is March 18-20
th
.  Anyone interested in attending, please 

let Mike know so we can make reservations.  We have 3 rooms booked.  
- Our Spring work day is scheduled for Saturday, April 9

th
 with a rain day of April 16

th
.  We 

will meet at Copper Rock on Ballard at 9 am. 
- Elections will be held at our March meeting.  Positions available are President, Treasurer, 

and 2 Board Members.  We are also looking for someone willing to take over as Trail 
Boss.   

- Our Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 27
th
. 

 
III. Roundtable 

- No other new business, meeting was adjourned 
- See you at the meeting in March! 


